
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

W.H. Cushing Workplace School 
Parent Meeting 

 

issue | 

TELUS is redeveloping the north side of the 100 block of 7th Avenue SW 

which includes the space occupied by the W.H. Cushing School.  The 

Calgary Board of Education (CBE) has been notified by TELUS that the lease 

of space which accommodates W.H. Cushing Workplace School, on the main 

floor of the Len Werry building, will expire on July 31, 2016.  Redevelopment 

will be lengthy and is expected to start in the fall of 2016. 

opportunity | 

The Calgary Board of Education would like to consult with parents at W.H. 

Cushing Workplace School to explore possible solutions to this 

accommodation challenge. 

meet | 

You are invited to attend a parent meeting to learn about this issue and talk 
about your concerns with CBE Administration from the Planning & 
Transportation Department and the Area IV Office.  We hope you can join us.  
 

Date | 

Wed. Oct. 29, 2014 

Time |  

11:30 a.m. 

Location 

Central United Church 


